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IN DECEMBER WE ARE CELEBRATING THE CHRISTIAN FESTIVAL OF CHRISTMAS!
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DECEMBER  2020 HEADTEACHER’S NEWSLETTER
The office staff have asked me to let you know that milk money should now be paid via ParentPay. Anyone who hasn’t yet activated their account will receive an activation letter.
We have been making lots of plans to ensure that Christmas in school, although very different, will be just as magical and exciting for the children. I have outlined the proposed Christmas celebrations and dates below. 
Christmas Bauble Competition
The children are invited to make bauble/decoration at home for their class Christmas tree. These can be sent in on 7th December for the class Christmas tree light switch on! The winning bauble in each class will receive a prize.
Christmas Craft Workshops
On 8th December the staff are running Christmas Craft Workshops for each bubble. The children will complete a selection of fun festive craft activities.
Carol Service

A simple carol service will be held online for the children on Friday 18th December. We are really sorry that parents and carers will be unable to join us for this tradition this year. 
Christmas Jumper Day

Everyone is invited to wear a Christmas jumper on 15th December. Children do not need to wear uniform on this day.
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Christmas Lunch

The kitchen staff will be serving Christmas lunch on 15th December. If your child is on packed lunches, and wishes to have a Christmas dinner you will need to pay £2.10 via Parentpay, if your child is entitled to free school meals and wishes to have a Christmas dinner, please email Mrs Shepley at jan.shepley@salford.gov.uk  Alternatively, you may wish to make your child’s packed lunch more festive by adding a cracker or mince pie.

Christmas Production

The children will be preparing a production of the nativity story, which will involve all classes. This will be filmed and shared with all our families on Seesaw and twitter (unless you have previously indicated that you do not wish your child to be filmed). The film will be sent out to parents/carers on the 14th December. During the afternoon of the 14th the children will have a ‘Film Premier’ event in class.
Party Day

Party day will be on the 16th December for the infants (Nursery-Y2) and 17th December for KS2 children. Class teachers will send out further details nearer the time.

Christmas Movie Afternoon
As we can’t have a visiting pantomime this year, the children will be treated to a Christmas movie afternoon on 15th December.
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I have also heard that Father Christmas has a few special surprises in store for our children during December too!!
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Our Christmas Gift to You!

To thank you all for your tremendous support during this extremely difficult year, the staff have donated items for Christmas hampers. On the last day of term, every child’s name will be entered into a free raffle and the hampers will be given to the lucky children and their families.
Finally School breaks up for the Christmas holiday on 18th December at 3.20pm and starts back on Monday 4th January 2021.

Thank you for your continued support,
Mrs. A. Barker

Headteacher
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